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While my attendance at the School has not been possible because of the 
virus, a lot has been going on electronically, much of it in terms of refining the 
upgraded digital archive website. This is very attractive and works well.  
 
Our attention has been concentrated on the photographs section, which has 
created a lot of interest among alumni, thanks to Annie’s good work in posting 
photos for identification on Facebook.  
 
The new website has also been enthusiastically explored by a group of pupils 
who have established a Junior History Society and have carried out a 
research project on John Townsend and William Wilberforce with an 
accompanying illustrated article published on the OCA website memories 
section. 
 
Approximately 85% of the material supplied to our digitizing firm SDS has 
been processed and about 45% of that is online. A large collection of 
unidentified team photos is being painstakingly enquired about and annotated 
by David Rogers and will be supplied to SDS when restrictions are lifted, 
together with a collection of School, house and other group photos, all of 
which have been budgeted for. 
 
The usual enquiries and requests have been replied to from staff, alumni and 
others. 
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